Republic of the Philippines
: Department of Environment and Natural Resources
— . PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOUR( ES
-_—
i REGION IV - MIMAROPA

March 8, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.,
Brgy 668, Ermita, Manila

FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION IN THE WEARING OF OFFICE
UNIFORM IN THE PROVINCE OF OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

This Office would like to request for the exemption of wearing of office uniforms.

Please be informed that we are experiencing electricity crisis such as prolonged and
frequent brownout in the province.

For this reason, employces of PENR and CENR Offices of Occidental Mindoro are

rcquestmb to be excused in wearing mandatory office uniform to be more efficient and effective
in the workplace.
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ERNESTOZ. TANADA

Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
Email address: msd cmdo@yahoo.com
Telephone number: 043-458-9885
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